
 

                                            September, 2018 

 

I have three floral pieces in the show. 

    

                                                                                                                                                                                         ©2016 

Hollyhocks              ©Yellow Iris 

………………………………………………. 

 

https://www.allenfineart.com/paintings/florals/OhBeauteousOne.shtml
https://www.allenfineart.com/paintings/florals/2016Hollyhocks.shtml
https://www.allenfineart.com/paintings/florals/YellowIris_2959.shtml


The Estes Valley Plein Air 

Allen Award  

The winner is………. 

 

Lon Brauer “Backbone Trail Loop” Oil  20 x 16 PA 

…………………………………… 

 



WAOW Show 

 

Courtesy of Carolyn & Bill Mock 

Dave and I won’t be attending the show but we are “presenting” 
the Allen Award to our choice for “Best Plein Air Painting”. 
We’ll tell you about the winner in the October newsletter. 

……………………………………. 

Studio 

Twelve very nice bin paintings (some of my favourites!)  
left the studio at the beginning of August for their new home in  

British Columbia, Canada! Thanks to collectors! 

There are still many available pieces in the studio. 

Call for an appointment. 
303-752-2029 



 

………………………………………………… 

Please share this newsletter with your friends. 

Invite them to sign up here:  

Thanks! 

…………………………………………………………………………………… 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT, AND THANK YOU FOR ACCEPTING OUR 
EMAILS. 

Follow us on Facebook!    

You are receiving this newsletter because you are a collector, you signed up or 
you are a friend of the Allen Fine Art Studio. 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please hit reply and say 
Unsubscribe in the Subject line. Thank you. 

Leslie Allen 
Allen Fine Art Studio 

303-752-2029 
leslie@allenfineart.com 
www.allenfineart.com 

 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/leslie.allen.3956
mailto:leslie@allenfineart.com
http://www.allenfineart.com/
https://allenfineart.com/mailinglist.shtml

